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   Thursday 19th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: PARENTS/CARER EVENING 
 
For the majority of classes, Parents Evening will take place on Wednesday 1st November 2023. 
 
Children in Year 3 will have their Parents Evening on Monday 6th November (Mrs Bannan) and 
Tuesday 7th November (Mr O’Boyle). 
 
The format of the meeting is described below: 
 
Purpose 

• An opportunity to hear about how your child is getting on in school 

• An opportunity for the teacher to tell you your child’s strengths and next steps in their 
learning 

• An opportunity for you to hear about the well-being and behaviour of your child in school 

• An opportunity to ask questions about your child’s learning 
 
Timings 

• The teacher will have a five-minute window for each child.  

• Should you have additional questions that take longer than the five-minute time slot the 
teacher may arrange a suitable time to answer these outside of the allocated time. 

 
All bookings need to be made using the School Spider app, if you are having problems logging in 
then please contact the office.  The parents evening bookings will go live at on 20th October 
2023 at 00:00. 
 
If you are unable to attend Parents Evening, please speak to your child’s class teacher and they 
will be able to reschedule to a more convenient time. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Siân Hamer 
Headteacher 
  

http://www.littleheatonce.co.uk/

